Laura Schumi

From: Lynda Shykora

Sent: Monday, November 05, 2018 2:08 PM

To: Laura Schumi

Cc: Jennifer Sham

Subject: FW: Building Bridges - Food Security - Delegation at Columbia Shuswap Regional

District Board meeting to November 15, 2018 - CONFIRMED FOR 10:30 - 10:45 AM

Importance: High
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed
Hi, Laura,

This Delegation is confirmed for 10:30 AM — 10:45 AM for the November Board agenda. Melissa Hemphill, Food Security
Coordinator, Community Connections (Revelstoke) Society will be attending. The delegation is for Information of the
Board.

Regards,

Lynda

On Wed, 29 Aug 2018 at 12:18, Lynda Shykora <LShykora@csrd.be.ca> wrote:

Good afternoon, Melissa,

Thank you for the message below advising that you will reschedule your delegation to the November Board meeting. |
will slot the Delegation as Tentative (most likely around 10:15/10:30 AM), for the November 15%, 2018 Board

meeting. We do not have any other Delegation requests as of today’s date, for that particular meeting. Closer to the
meeting itself, | will be reviewing the agenda and business items and will confirm with you that we are able to confirm
the Delegation request. For your information, the November meeting is our Inaugural meeting of the new CSRD
Board, so there will be election of the Chair, Vice Chair etc. at the beginning of the meeting.

Regards,

Lynda Shykora | Deputy Manager

Corporate Administration Services

Columbia Shuswap Regional District

T: 250.833.5939 | F: 250.832.3375 | TF: 1.888.248.2773

E: Ishykora@csrd.bc.ca | W: www.csrd.bc.ca

From: Melissa Hemphill [mailto:melissa.lei.hemphill@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 07, 2018 1:52 PM

1




To: Lynda Shykora <LShvkora@csrd.bc.ca>
Subject: Re: Building bridges - Request to appear as Delegation at Columbia Shuswap Regional District Board meeting
- tentative September 2018

Good afternoon Lynda,

Food is more than just nourishment, it is social cohesion. Through food we find ways to connect,
collaborate, and build community. But with climate change and a lack of sovereignty over what has become
a global food system, the future of our food becomes unclear. With an eye on sustainability and economic
diversification, the food sector is one of limitless potential in the Columbia-Shuswap region.

I, Melissa Hemphill, Food Security Coordinator in Revelstoke, would like to provide a short presentation to
the CSRD Board about the work being performed to grow the local food system. There are a number of
organizations, key players and innovative programs involved in this work. Though there is fierce competition
for land in the Revelstoke area, there is also a lot of support for food security initiatives. But we know that
we cannot act alone. We must reach out to our neighbouring communities and the larger region for
collaboration and partnership to build resiliency in our food system.

My presentation will explain how the current food system work has evolved, the regional and provincial
collaborations in place and the future of this work. This presentation is for information purposes, but also to
build bridges within the region.

Your partner in good food,

Melissa Hemphill

From: Director Martin

Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2018 11:23 AM

To: Melissa Hemphill <melissa.lei.hemphill@gmail.com>
 Cc: Lynda Shykora <LShykora@csrd.bc.ca>
. Subject: Re: Building bridges

-~ Hi Melissa, please comnect with Lynda Shykora regarding the process for presenting to the
- Board.

Looking forward to it.
- Rhona

Sent from my iPhone

- On Jul 11, 2018, at 10:46 AM, Melissa Hemphill <melissa.lei.hemphill@gmail.com>
. wrote:

Hi Rhona,
Hopefully you remember me - Food Security Coordinator in Revelstoke.
In my role to increase our community's food security, my efforts focus on

growing our local food system. And while I have good connections with the
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municipality, I would like to build a connection with the regional district, as
the local food system is much bigger than our municipal boundary.

I would like to present our food security work to your board to tell them
about what we have been up to and the potential that we see in regional
collaboration. Is there an appropriate meeting that myself and my colleague
could present our work? With summer holidays, I am thinking that early fall
would be the earliest time.

Looking forward to hearing back from you.

Your partner in good food,

Melissa

COMMUNITY CONMECTIONS

Melissa Hemphill,
Food Security Coordinator,

Community Connections (Revelstoke) Society

(p) 250-837-2920

(c) 250-814-3207




